
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST TO
BE HELD ON TUESDAY, march 3, 2020

GROSSE POINTE PARK, GROSSE POINTE CITY, GROSSE POINTE FARMS,  
GROSSE POINTE WOODS, VILLAGE OF GROSSE POINTE SHORES, A MICHIGAN CITY 

AND HARPER WOODS, MICHIGAN
TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF GROSSE POINTE PARK, GROSSE POINTE CITY, GROSSE POINTE FARMS, GROSSE 
POINTE WOODS, VILLAGE OF GROSSE POINTE SHORES, A MICHIGAN CITY, AND HARPER WOODS, MICHIGAN:
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO THE QUALIFIED ELECTORS OF Grosse Pointe Park, Grosse Pointe, Grosse Pointe Farms, 
Grosse Pointe Woods and the Village of Grosse Pointe Shores, a Michigan City, Wayne County & Macomb County, Michigan 
and the City of Harper Woods that a Public Accuracy Test will be conducted at your City Clerk’s Office on TUESDAY, MARCH 
3, 2020 AT 2:00 P.M., for the purpose of testing the accuracy of the tabulating equipment and programs which will be used to 
tabulate voted ballots for the PRESIDENTIAL PRIMARY ELECTION to be held on TUESDAY, MARCH 10, 2020.  
Interested parties are invited to attend.
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